
Supporting the Ventress Memorial
Library For More Than

Years






 The Friends raised more than $16,000
from book sales, fundraisers,

memberships, bequests, and donations.
 



\

 

An increase of $9,000 from 2021

A Successful Year!



Donated $10,000 to the library’s collection
of books and MORE! 

 

Direct Support 

 An increase of $5,000 from 2021



Obtained 12 Passes to area Cultural Venues which
provide free or reduced admission to Marshfield
residents 
Provided an annual $500 scholarship to a
Marshfield HS Senior
Sponsored an author program for Rep. Josh Cutler
to discuss his book “The Boston Gentlemen’s Mob"

 

Community Support 



Partnered with the library to support its efforts to
promote literacy through a Creative Writing Grant
Joined the ProLiteracy ESL Organization so that
the library can enhance services to English as a
Second Language residents

Supporting the Library's Literacy Efforts



Ongoing book sales at the Jean Christensen
Book Nook
Two Pop Up Book Sales
Monthly Book Sale Specials
Monthly Auctions of Specialty Titles
2nd Annual Trivia with the Friends Night









 

We have been busy!





THANK YOU EVERYONE FOR
YOUR GENEROSITY!



FRIENDSOFTHEVENTRESS@GMAIL.COM


